
300 Station Ave
Haddon Heights, NJ 08035856-547-3579

Leadership Meeting - Leaders, don't forget about our meeting this

Tuesday night! Please meet us at 7:00pm in Room 209.
Mission Trip Meeting - If you are interested in learning more about the

two mission trips we have planned for this summer (one to Guatemala

and one to Germany), please come to our informational meeting next

Sunday after the morning service.
Fellowship Meal - Our first Fellowship Meal of 2023 is coming up on

January 18th. Join us for Chick-fil-A sandwiches and a time of fellowship!

And plan to stay afterward and join one of our Wednesday night Bible

studies. Please sign up in the foyer.
Upward Sports - Registration is now open for our Upward Sports

basketball league! All children aged kindergarten (5yrs) - 8th grade are
invited to join our program. Help us spread the word! Grab a flyer from

the Welcome Center to hand out to friends and family or share our post

on Facebook.
Ironing Help Needed - The curtains in the nursery have received a 
long-overdue cleaning, and we're looking for volunteers to iron them
before we rehang them. If you're willing to help, please contact the

church office.
Church Anniversary - Save the date! We will be celebrating our

church's 125th anniversary on Saturday, March 11th with a special 
lunch at Filomena's in Deptford. More details coming soon!

Announcements:

Contact us at: Address:
info@hhbcnj.org

Leadership Meeting (Rm. 209)
Awana, Youth Group, & Adult Bible Studies
Youth Group Nerf Night (Rm. 209)

Jan 10
Jan 11
Jan 14

7:00pm
6:30pm
6-8pm

This Week:

Mission Trip Meeting (Rm. 208)
MOPS Meeting
Fellowship Meal
Crayons for Christ
Josh Baldwin & Team
Granny Club

Jan 15
Jan 18

Jan 22
Jan 29
Feb 7

12:15pm
10am-12pm

5:45pm
12:30-2:00pm

11:00am
10am-12pm

Coming Up:

Haddon Heights
Baptist Church
January 8, 2023

Welcome to



Prelude

Welcome, Announcements, & Prayer

Scripture Reading

Song #43

Song

Prayer

Offering/Offertory

Song

Sermon

Closing Prayer

Brenda Lenox

Harvey Hagen

Psalm 39:1-8,12

"All Hail the Power of Jesus’ Name"

"Wonderful Merciful Savior"

Pastor Erik

"We Three Kings" (#288)

Linda Wright

"Yet Not I, but through Christ in Me"

Matthew 26:31-46

Special bulletins for children are available in 
the foyer! Let us know if you would like one.

Today's Service
January 8, 2023

Dear Church Family,

Happy New Year! I know the first day of the New Year was this past

Sunday, but the year is still young! I hope you are doing well and had

a wonderful Christmas season. If you are visiting with us this morning,

thank you for being here. I am grateful for everyone’s attendance and

looking forward to worshiping the Lord together with you today.

Just a reminder that everything has started back! Awana is going

strong on Wednesday nights, and I want to thank all the Awana

leaders as they work with the kids. Student ministry is also taking

place along with various events planned. Adult Bible studies are also

back in session on Wednesday nights, so get involved and participate

in our time in the Word, prayer, and fellowship with one another.

Remember, we start at 6:30pm. Our preschool has gone great this

week! Let’s continue to pray for each of the kids and families the Lord

has entrusted to us. They are a true blessing!

A great big thank you to all of you who helped set up and take down

the Christmas decorations. I know this is quite a task. Thanks for your

service in doing this each year. I love the Christmas season and the

church looks great. Also, we had numerous people helping with our

services during the holiday season, so please take time to thank them.

It’s a lot of work putting things together. Thank you for all you do!

Sign-ups are now available for Upward basketball! This is going to be

a great outreach to the community. If you are interested in helping,

there are plenty of ways to participate. Please get the word out and

be in prayer as we work toward developing teams. If you have

questions, please see Monika. We will be having a leader meeting

soon in preparation for the first season, so be aware of this.

Let’s continue in prayer as we seek to follow the Lord this year. God 
is at work all around us, and my prayer is that we will experience Him

afresh as we follow Him. A New Year has a lot of excitement and

hope. My prayer is we will keep our eyes fixed on the Lord and

experience what He can do. Thank you for your continued prayers

and service to the Lord and His Church. May God bless you, and I 
pray you experience Him richly in all the details of your life.

In Christ’s love, 

Pastor Erik

Song Leader:  Chuck Stigelman
Keyboard & Vocals:  Brenda Lenox
Piano & Vocals:  Linda Wright
Guitar:  Tim Kolody

Tonight:

6:00pm Shepherds & Sheep: Faith-Based Leadership in the Church (Rm. 209)


